
 

 

 

Funding Announcement for Road Safety Investigation in Loch 

South Gippsland Shire Council received confirmation that the State Government will fund a traffic study along 

Victoria Road in Loch.  

South Gippsland Shire Council was one of 40 Victorian councils who received funding under the Transport 

Accident Commission’s Local Government Grant Program. It will see $30,000 go towards a local traffic 

assessment, which will explore options to ensure that Victoria Road including the Loch Primary School and 

tourist precinct is safe for all.  

Quote attributable to South Gippsland Shire Chief Executive Officer, Kerryn Ellis: 

“We are very pleased to have received funding to assess the level of traffic safety along Victoria Road in Loch. 

The study will help us understand what areas of the road can be improved and how the roads use has changed 

over time.   

Council has continued to advocate for the traffic management in this area to be assessed, and we look forward 

to the outcomes of the study.” 
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